Federal Communications Commission
; Washington, D.C. 20554

SEP 1 6 2009

Francois Leconte
16280 NW 17" Street
Pembroke Pines, FL. 33028-1724

1800E3-RLG

In re: Low Power Television Application of:
Francois Leconte
Channel 11, Marathon, FL.
File No.: BMPDVL-20090706AAY
Facility Id No.: 168790

Dear Applicant:

On September 1, 2009, the licensee as addressed above was sent a 30 day deficiency
letter for the following contour and tower height issues:

Our preliminary engineering review reveals that the proposed facility digital protected
contours do not overlap with the analog protected contours of the licensed facility file
number BLTTL-20060109AAV — Call Sign WDFL-LP. The contours as referenced
above must overlap in order for the proposed modification to be considered as a Minor
Change.

In addition, to the above contour issue, our preliminary engineering review reveals that
you are proposing to increase the tower height by 0.4 meters which will require re-
registration with the FAA.

Your proposed construction permit as referenced above indicates the proposed tower
height above ground level as 61.0 meters and the ASR Registration Search Results
based on the ASRN # on the proposed construction permit of 1245171 is as follows:
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Please note that the Latitude & Longitude values indicated above in the ASR
Registration Search Results are the NAD 83 values. The values as filed in your
proposed construction permit are the NAD 27 values.

The licensee was given the opportunity to file a minor amendment to resolve the
specified protected contour problem and the tower height issue within (30) days from
the date of that letter. Amendments must be filed electronically. If not so amended, your
application will be considered incomplete and subsequently dismissed.

We are currently processing your above-referenced application which includes the
amended specifications of the September 8, 2009, amendment electronically filed. Our

~preliminary engineering review reveals that the proposed facility digital protected
contours still do not overlap with the analog protected contours of the licensed facility
file number BLTTL-20060109AAV — Call Sign WDFL-LP. The contours as referenced
above must overlap in order for the proposed modification to be considered as a Minor
Change.

Since the amendment did not resolve the contours overlap issue as addressed above
the above referenced application is considered incomplete and IS HEREBY
DISMISSED.

Ho&sein Hashemzadeh
Associate Chief 4 _
Video Division

Media Bureau



